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4 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 5 & 6 After School Collection  
 
As you are probably aware, we permit children in years 5 and 6 to walk or cycle home from 
school at the end of the day without a parent.   
 
In order for us to compile an accurate list, please could you indicate on the online form below 
if your child will be walking or cycling home by Monday 11 September. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/exy1fV0Jzi 
 
If your child needs to bring a mobile phone into school, they must hand this into the school 
office.  Children are not allowed to have mobile phones with them during the school day.  
Phones can be collected from the office at the end of the day. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Katherine Hunkin 
Headteacher  
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